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Egrets
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Community Outreach
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This summer, an egret rookery was established 
in the Shady Oaks neighborhood. Since egrets 
are federally protected once nesting begins, 
neither the city nor the residents could remove 
them. The large number of birds in the rookery 
caused significant disruption, including excessive 
noise, unpleasant odors, and damage to trees 
and grass. To address the issue, the city will host 
a meeting with Urban Biologist Adam Henry to 
discuss effective strategies for deterring egrets 
in the future.
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Question  and Comments ? 


